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COVID-19 VISITOR VACCINATION POLICY 
November 10, 2021 

 
As part of VGH & UBC Hospital Foundation’s commitment to the health and safety of our 
community, including our healthcare partners and donors, the Foundation has implemented 
a COVID-19 vaccination policy for Foundation staff which requires all employees of the 
Foundation to be fully vaccinated against COVID-19. As of November 10, 2021 this policy will 
also be extended to all visitors to the Foundation’s offices and to visitors that Foundation 
staff meet with at other VCH sites. 
 
To verify vaccination status, visitors will be required to show their BC Vaccine Card (or 
equivalent) and photo ID to the greeter at the entrance to the Vancouver General Hospital 
or other VCH site. We will not be collecting or storing proof of vaccination.  
 
Vancouver Coastal Health will be checking for vaccination status when you arrive at a VCH 
site. Please have your BC Vaccine Card (or equivalent) and photo ID ready to show the 
greeter at the entrance. The Foundation will not be requiring visitors to provide proof of 
vaccination separately on entry to the Foundation offices. 
 
Effective date and duration 
This vaccination policy will come into effect on November 10, 2021, and will remain in effect 
as long as necessary based on recommendations and guidance, and orders issued by the 
PHO. The policy will also be updated and amended as needed. 
 
We thank you in advance for your co-operation.  
 
Contact Information 
If you have any questions about this Policy, please contact Stacey Huberman, Vice President, 
People & Organizational Effectiveness (stacey.huberman@vghfoundation.ca). 
 
Regardless of vaccination status, masks are also mandated inside of VGH. If you have any 
questions, please let me know. 
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